
 
 

MEETING Minutes 
July.6, 2023 

 
We had a sparsely attended meeting last night, so I am sending you the minutes. 

Format differs from the usual.  Heather 

 
Meeting called to order at 7 pm 

 
Pledge of allegiance 

 
Introduction of guests; Dennis Caine from Parma, John Wallace from the Boise 

National Forest District ranger's office. 
 

8 members, 11 people total. No voting was done, since we weren't sure 
what a quorum was. 

 
Dan talked about upcoming education; TVCC will have pack training plus 

other backcountry training, and the Selway Bitterroot/Frank Church 
Foundation will have Dan do a pack clinic for them in September.   

 
Pack support dates are: July 19 for Loon Creek and PUG, July 22/23 for 

Queens River and ITA, July 26 for pack out on Loon Creek and July 29 
for pack out on Queens River. 

 
Lisa and Bart plan to finish up the Tin Cup corrals project on July 21/22, 

rather than work at Wilson Corrals. Wilson Corrals is not ready for 
the project yet, but might be rescheduled for August 19.  

 
We need a team leader for a trail crew at Squaw Creek in August or 

September.  Neither Lisa nor Dan can head up that project, but it 
needs to be done. 

 
The Tin Cup project was very well attended and much was accomplished. The 

Sulphur Creek pack support for SBFC Foundation went well. They 
cleared to the Sulphur Creek lodge with Dan and Marjia's help getting 

them about 4 miles in to a base camp. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 
 

The August meeting will have a guest speaker from Idaho Parks and 
Recreation. 

 
Hope to see you then! 



 

Notes submitted by Heather Donesky 
 


